Mail in voting is a time honored and efficient method of securing a safe vote that allows all Oregonians
to participate. There is NO reason to change this system. | am a small business owner and the sole
income for my family. A return to the long lines at polling places makes it more difficult for people to
vote. It would mean that me and many other small business owners would have to close our business
for the day. The fiscal repercussions alone of of closure of all these small business in addition to the
cost of manning polling places is foolish and unnecessary.

With mail in elections we are able to conveniently sit at our own kitchen tables with our voters
pamphlet and make careful election decisions. We can partake in this important American system
without risking our livelihoods.

| am strongly opposed to Senate Bill 210 which, in my opinion, is meant to casts doubt on our
American election system and make it harder for Oregonians to vote.

| demand that you vote AGAINST this bill and help to preserve one of the safest voting systems in our
country, one that Oregon has been and can continue to be proud of.

Yours sincerely,
Gema Sanchez, PT



